
District 142 education committee 
 
March 18 and 19th breakout sessions 
 
hosted by Al Melendez, Mike Mead, and Justin Bates 
 
Committee chair, Brian Killian 
 
Recording secretary, Nancy Bloom 
 
Report delivered Brian Killeen 
 
Education is a vital part of growth and continued success. 
 
In Order to facilitate these goals, we request to hire full-time director and staff, in 
conjunction with quarterly staff meetings in person. 
 
Update and rebrand resources in conjunction with District. To improve access and 
communication such as apps, QR codes etc.  A catalog of classes on website for easy 
access. 
 
Due to increased remote workers, Update and identify each work group with specific 
training 
 
We request all locals make an effort to improve accessibility to learning opportunities for 
all their members. 
 
We recommend this to be completed in advance of the next D142 convention to be held in 
four years. 
 
Respectfully submitted Nancy Bloom 
 


